

## Mrs. Peragallo's Newsletter

October 2018

## OFF TO A GREAT START...

We are off to a great start! Thank you for all of your support during the first month of school. Teachers have established quality routines and procedures to ensure the safety and education of our students.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the parents and teachers for a very successful Back to School Night. Attending events such as Back to School Night is a great starting place for getting to know the teacher. Now that you have done that, be a team player. You and the teacher have the same goal: for the student to succeed. Finally, stay in touch. Tell the teacher about any changes in your child's life. Together, we will partner to ensure your child is successful in school.

Our Character Education program is off and running. We will have many theme days this month that show we demonstrate good character and make good choices. Teachers will contact you if your child is chosen to receive an award for consistently demonstrating Respect.

Later this month we will focus on anti-bullying and celebrate Red Ribbon Week. Please talk to your children about doing the right thing and treat everyone with respect.

If you have any comments or concerns, remember my door is always open!

## Save the Date

Wednesday, October 31<sup>st</sup> – Halloween Parade 2pm

## Office News

If you have not already done so, please submit:

✓ Any contact changes to the office

monday	tuesday	wednesday	thursday	friday
1 "No more blues stomp out bullying" Wear your blue shirt	2 "Pair up against bullying - twin with a friend	"Put a cap on conflict" Wear your hat day. Class Parent Tea	4 Team up against bullying – wear your favorite team jersey	5 Anti- bullying is no sweat – wear sweats Single Session Day
8 No School	9	10	11	12 Fire Prevention
15	16	17	18	19 Pre K - closed
22	23	24 Wear Superhero Gear	25 Wear Camo!	26 Show your school spirit!
29 Wear Jeans	30 Wear Pajamas	31 Halloween Parade		1